OMCPSfa MONTGOMERY COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS
W

www.montgomeryschoolsmd.org MARYLAND

Montgomery County Public Schools (MCPS) has scheduled a community meeting to discuss interim bus parking at the Carver
Educational Service Center (CESC) as a result of Montgomery County’s Smart Growth Initiative.

This notice is to inform you that this meeting will take place on May 11, 2016, at College Gardens Elementary School, 1700 Yale
Place, Rockville, Maryland 20850, All Purpose Room at 7:30 p.m. MCPS extends an invitation to you to participate in this process.
The community is encouraged to attend or send representatives from their respective streets, areas, and associations.

Scheduled participants include civil engineers, MCPS staff from the Department of Facilities Management, and government
Agencies. PTA members, parents, and neighbors are strongly encouraged to attend.

Sign language interpreter services will be provided upon request with advanced notice, no less than 5 business days prior. If you need
this or other services or aides to participate in this meeting, please contact the Division of Construction. For more information on
this meeting please contact Mr. Seth Adams, director, Division of Construction at 240-314-1000;

Thank you.






